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 23 March 2022 

 
K-2 Easter Hat Parade - Term 1 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
This year we are excited to announce that Greystanes Public School will be holding an Easter Hat 
Parade for students from Kindergarten to Year 2. 
The Easter Hat Parade will be held under the Office COLA on Tuesday 5 April starting at 9:15 am.  
We encourage all students K-2 to participate and use their creativity to make their hats at home.  
Students will be making a mask or bunny ears in the classroom as an alternative.  
 
Parents and cares are welcome to attend the parade. If you have preschool aged children, we would 
love them to join the parade with their older brothers or sisters, wearing an Easter hat.    
 
During the parade, the P&C Easter Raffle will be drawn.  
 
We look forward to seeing you at this exciting event. 
 

Regards, 
 
Mrs R Candelori                Ms M Dichiera 
Rel/Assistant Principal     Principal 
 


